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Public Hearing on Housing & Community Development Needs Dec. 13 
 

Loudoun County will hold a public hearing to gather residents’ input on housing, 
homelessness, community development and public service needs in the community. The public 
hearing will be held Wednesday, December 13, 2023, from 4:30 – 5:30 p.m., at the Department of 
Housing and Community Development, which is located at 106 Catoctin Circle SE in Leesburg. 
The hearing will be held on the first floor in the Olmstead Room. 

 
The Housing Advisory Board is facilitating the public hearing as part of the county’s 

Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) process. The Housing Advisory Board is composed 
of members appointed by the Board of Supervisors. 

 
Comments received at the public hearing will be considered in preparing Loudoun County’s 

CDBG 2024-2025 Annual Action Plan that will be submitted to the Board of Supervisors for 
approval and subsequently submitted to the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development 
(HUD) in May 2024.  

 
The CDBG program, administered by HUD, provides funding on an annual basis for local 

projects that address a variety of housing, public service and community development needs. 
 
Written comments may be submitted to the Department of Housing and Community 

Development by email at housing@loudoun.gov or by mail to the CDBG Program Manager, PO 
Box 7000, Leesburg, VA 20177. All written input must be received no later than 3:00 p.m. on 
December 13, 2023. For questions, call 703-737-8755. 

Anyone who requires reasonable accommodation for any type of disability or who needs 
language assistance to participate in the CDBG process may contact the Department of Housing and 
Community Development for assistance.  

 
More information about the program is available at loudoun.gov/CDBG. 
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